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Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best
MINI BLITZ- Week 3 & 4

“In the toilet, we don’t eat or

2015 Term 2 Week 3 Newsletter play, we do our business, wash
our hands and walk away”

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards.
Friday 1¢t May 2.50pm Mercy Centre

Coming up....

ANZAC Day School Service Check out the calendar or the school app.

Last week I felt very strongly that our children here at Sacred Heart are coming to a greater appreciation of both the
ANZAC story and the level of respect we need to show to all our servicemen and women who have fought and died in

wars. Our service here at school, the Dawn Service on Saturday morning and the morning services at Mulwala,

Tungamah and Yarrawonga were all

wonderful examples of the level of IMPORTANT REMINDER - SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
commitment and respect our young people For the vast majority of our school community this week’s
have for those who watch over us. A newsletter will be arriving as an email. It is our hope to save
special thank you to Kerry Pendergast for approximately 80, 000 pages of A4 paper in a year. Not to

his time that he continually gives to us mention the amount of money we will save in buying reams
and the entire Yarrawonga and Mulwala of paper and the better environmental footprint we will leave
community. His words and insights are behind as a result of our initiative. Happy reading!

always deeply appreciated.

Before and After School Care Last week a survey came home asking parents to consider the EXTEND ‘Before

and After School Care’ program and whether they would be interested in taking it up for their children. We are not
asking families to abandon their current arrangements for this year. Once we agree to terms it takes 90 days for the
services to be implemented so our timeline for introduction would be the start of 2016 if we choose to go ahead. If you
are interested please return the form as soon as possible as it will be raised again at our next Board Meeting in a few
weeks time.

Mothers Day A reminder that Friday 8" May will be our Mothers day Liturgy and Morning Tea. It's always a
big day — if you are able to come along please do so. I know it will be another lovely gathering time for our school

community. Morning Tea will be provided by families of our Year 5 children. Thank you!

The Greatest Shave I still need a few donations of $$$ if you want the Principal to shave his head this Friday at
Lunch time along with Ethan Byrne and Jobe Kennedy — our two students who are seeking to raise awareness and

funds for the Leukemia Foundation.
Mr Maher

Paul Maher Heather Keenan Jacqui Nixon

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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Thank you to the school choir who gave up their lunchtimes to practice for the ANZAC ceremony. The children
sang a song called "Side By Side", This song has been inspired by the words of M Kemal Ataturk (founder of the
Turkish Republic in 1923), which are on the ANZAC memorial at Gallipoli.

Ataturk fought at Gallipoli. “Those heroes that shed their blood and lost their lives, you are now lying in
the soil of a friendly country. Therefore rest in Peace. There is no difference between the Mehmets or the
Johnnies. To the mother’'s who sent your sons from far away countries.. wipe away your tears for your
sons are now lying in our bosom, and are in peace. After having lost their lives on this land they have
become our sons as well.”

You performed beautifully and we are all proud of your efforts. Thank you. Mrs Cussen
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Staff Profile

Mel Whiteley

4 ,—I\\"

Position: Bridging Centre teacher and

Inquiry co-ordinator.

Interests: Hiking, bike riding, kayaking

and cooking.

Football Team: The Kangaroos
Favourite Food/s: Home made alfredo
Currently Reading: Events to die for

Favourite Holiday Destination:

Anywhere with pretty walks

3 people you'd invite to dinner: Heston
Blumenthal, Dawn French and Eddie
Vedder

What would you do with your last
$50?Buy books.

Favourite Movie: Home

Favourite Quote: ‘Happy knack of
bouncing back!”

Someone you admire: Nick Vujicic

What do you love about our school: It's
always so much fun!

Religious Education Meegan McInness

Children’s Mass

Our next Children’s Mass is to be held this Sunday 3rd May. It would be great if we
could get a big involvement from all classes. Children don’t have to have a job but
if they are at Mass it would be great if they could sit up the front with all the other

students. Please email me if your child would like to be involved in this Mass.

Mother’s Day

There will be a whole school liturgy in the Mercy Centre on Friday morning 8th of
May. As part of this liturgy I am asking if I could have a photo from all Preps and
Year 6 students of them with their mum. If these photos could be emailed through

to me at mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au as soon as possible I would

appreciate it. An emailed photo is preferred but if you can’t do that, could you send
anamed hard copy photo to school with your child and we will scan and return.

Thanks for your assistance with this.

Eucharist /Confirmation

The next Companion mass is this Friday at 12pm. Hope to see lots of companions
there supporting our Eucharist /Confirmation candidates

The final opportunity for our students to be presented to the parish is this Sunday
May 3rd. Could those students who are to be presented, be at the church by 9.50 to
receive their stole and prayer cards.

There is a beautiful display in the narthex of the church, which lists the names of all
the students who are receiving the sacraments. Thanks to Mrs Connell and Mrs
Goldman for the great job they did on this.

Reconciliation: For those students who haven’t made their Reconciliation Fr Steve
holds reconciliation every Saturday morning in the church from 11-12.

Companion Masses Spirit Day 15th May 9.00 am MPB
Friday 1st May 12pm We will be asking for some parent help for this day.
Friday 15th May 12pm

Confirmation/Eucharist Ceremony

5.45 for 6.30 Ceremony MPB

Have a great week,

Meegan (mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au)

Music Mrs Cussen

A great big thank you to Andrew Brew father of Kaitlin Brew in 1/2H.
Andrew came and shared his knowledge and love of brass instruments
to some of the classes last week. The children got to play a brass
instrument and hear the wonderful sounds of the bugle & trumpet.
Andrew is renowned for his expertise in this area and plays in a few
local bands. Andrew is sought after to play the bugle at many of the
ANZAC services around this area this time of year. Thank you Andrew.
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Pastoral Wellbeing Janine Buerckner

ibuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

If you have any issues that you'd like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or their social or emotional
wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block.

Our Breakfast Club is held each Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school. Our dedicated and hard-working St
Vinnie’s volunteers would be very grateful of some help during the ‘rush’ time of 8:15am till 8:45am. If you are able
to offer some assistance please drop in and see them. The Breakfast Club operates from the canteen.

‘Together Time’ as a way to improve behaviours in children — Research suggests that it is beneficial to allocate 10
minutes per day of 1:1, uninterrupted time for parents to give their full attention to their child. This should be a
child-directed activity in which the parent is fully engaged. The benefits of together time are many:

* It builds a warm relationship and creates positive experiences between the child and parent
*  Research has shown that children have fewer behavioural problems if parents play with them when they are
young
*  Provides opportunities to help children to solve problems and learn to communicate their thoughts, feelings
and needs
e Helps to build children’s self-confidence
Points to remember about together time with your child:

* Follow your child’s suggestion and interests for the activity

* Don’t make too many demands

* Don’t compete with your child

* Praise and encourage your child’s ideas and creativity; don’t criticise

* Bean attentive and appreciative audience

*  Notice yhour child’s accomplishments and help them feel important

*  Curb your desire to give too much help; encourage your child’s proglem-solving
* Show enthusiasm for the special time you spend with your child

* Laugh and have fun

If you go to the link below, you will find your FREE copy of the latest issue of Parenting ideas Magazine. This issue
is a fabulous mix of up-to-date research (‘The stress of teen success’), age-appropriate advice (‘Grief: A child’s perspective)
and inspiration (‘Creating creative kids’) written by our team of parenting experts and expert parenting writers. Perfect
for parents of primary and secondary school students.

http://www.parentingideas.com.au/Parent Magazine.html

Michael is also running a4-week online Emotional Intelligence course for parents: “ Parent well
with the Mood Meter Program”. It beginsthis Sunday, 3® May. I’veincluded the course
information sheet with the newsletter so, if you’re interested, please register before Sunday.

Michael Grose's presentation to our school community is on Tuesday, 9" June. The topic
of the Parent session is“ The Secret to Raising Confident Kids".

Promoting positive behaviours — Michael Grose

. Describe kids being good

. Teach kids how to behave well

. Set expandable limits that teach

. Avoid your first impulse when kids misbehave

. Encourage kids to reflect on their behaviour

. Act rather than talk to cure parent deafness

. Change one behaviour at a time

. Help kids make up when they muck up

. Talk with kids about better behaviour when you are calm
. Work together with your partner or with others

Term 2 Week 3 April 29t 2015 Page 4




For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au

You'll get a FREE Chores & Responsibilities Guide when you do!

If you need any information on the two programs mentioned in last week’s newsletter — ‘Family Violence Awareness
Training” and ‘National Disability Insurance Scheme’, please contact me at school or Yarrawonga Neighbourhood
House, 1 Hargrave Court, ph. 03 5744 3911.

Two forums being held over the next few weeks are: ‘Engagement and Inclusive Practice - Working with Men’ —
Effective engagement and father inclusive practice to achieve better outcomes with families; ‘Age Friendly Forum,
Yarrawonga’ — How can we make Yarrawonga a better place to grow old in? Please use the above contact details for

the Yarrawonga Neighbourhood House if you require more information on either of these forums.

Prayer Wall — Mrs Nolen has made a prayer wall in the Administration Block, just before the door into the Learning
Spaces. If you have anyone, or anything, you're praying for and would like us to pray also, please put their photo or a

note about them or the concern on the wall.

Library Mrs Ryan @

Congratulations to our students who are completing the Reading Challenge. Our Reading Challenge finishes one

Premiers' Reading Challenge 2015

week before the end of Term Two.

The following students recently completed the Premiers’ Reading Challenge: Josh McInness, Bella Seamer, Bria
Seamer, Lani Seamer, Jasmine Lewis, Bailey Lewis, Jack Van Den Bosch,William Murphy, Charli Cummins, Riley
Robertson, Teagan Kelly, Ellie-Joe Farrell, and Abbi McLarty. Well Done!

Book Fair 2015

Our Scholastic Book Fair Theme is: Enter the Kingdom Of Books! Our Library certainly looks like a Kingdom Of
Books. Please visit the library to see the Book Fair, it is wonderful to see the participation, great manners and hear the
conversations about the purchases of books.

The goals for our Book Fair is to have fun, discuss and look at new books and with commission on sales of books to

purchase new books for our school library. These goals are being reached daily however the Book Fair needs you!

Book Fair Details

Dates and Times Of Sales

Wednesday 29th April- Book Sales — 8.30 am-9.00 am , 3.15pm-5.00 pm
Thursday 30th April- Book Sales —1.10 pm-1.50 pm 3.15pm-5.00 pm

Friday 1st May- Book Sales- 8.30 am-11.00 am. Pack Up of Books from 11.30am.

Book Fair Colouring Competition Winners 2015The winners received a fifteen dollar gift voucher to be used at the Book Fair. The
vouchers were presented at the Monday Morning Assembly. Congratulations to Jett Farelly, Eva Cummins, Darla Lawless, Max

Holgate, Marcus Van Maanen, Macy Peebles and Charlotte Donovan.

World’s Greatest Shave!
Please donate for a great cause. This Friday, Mr Maher, Jobe Kennedy and Ethan Byrne will have their heads

shaved! Head to the link below to donate or money can be sent to the office in an envelope.

http://my.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/Yarrabaldboys
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Foundation (Prep)

This week we would like to extend a warm
welcome to Miss Danni Febey who will be
working in the Foundation Centre as part
of her practicum studies with Swinburne
University. Danni is well known by many
of the students who have known her
previously from Country Buddies. Danni
will be working along side Mrs Cowan in
Prep C but will also have a chance to work

with other Prep grades over the next 4

WELLOME!

Letter/sound this
week in Prep....

- Ff as in Fish and Dd
asin dog. Ask your
child to spot or hear
some ‘f’ and ‘d’
sounding words in
their nightly reader!

Please

Have you seen our
Prep wall lately?
Come and see if
you can find your
family home in our
‘Parish’ on the
Foundation wall!

remember to label Youlr child's |[Umper:

Prep A Awards

Fynlay Martin- for having a go in
all areas of your learning and for
using the 3B’s. You are doing a great
job!

Alex Preston- the excellent effort
you have been putting into all your
work. Keep it up Alex!

Brooke Kirchen- the awesome

Prep S Awards

Jai Kernot- for the amazing effort
you put into all your learning. You are
a star learner Jai. So proud of youl!

work you have put into your reading.

Well done Brookel!

Prep C Awards

Emma Mangan- always putting in

100% effort into all learning tasks.
What a star Em!

Bailey Roche- trying hard to
improve your writing and giving it a
‘red hot go’l Keep it up Bailey!

Alison Stacey

Jen Sagaidak g

A big thank you to parents who came in to speak to the Preps about family

J

Kellie Cowan

astacey@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au sagaidak.jennifer.shpsyarra@mail.com
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_entre News

What a brilliant Anzac Day Service we had at Sacred Heart!
Thank you so much to all the families who attended and
especially our wonderful guest speakers. We were extremely
proud of the reverence shown by our students.

Thank you to Miss Van Roy for organising the Tungamah
service, and for all the students and their families who attended.

DISCOVERY CENTRE AWARDS

Sophie Coghill for being an outstanding student in Discovery B. Your cheeky

smile lights up the room.

Archie Jaques for always striving to do and be your best. Keep up the excellent

work mate!

Danielle Coulter for the quiet and conscientious way you go about your work.
You're always trying to do and be your best.

Penny Whiteley for your kind and gentle nature and for always trying to be your
best.

Renee Scherell for writing a great explanation of what an Anzac service is and for
your wonderful participation in class discussions.

Cooper Webster for the wonderful improvement you are making with your
reading. Top effort, Cooper!

Eva James Hayden for using a variety of Maths strategies to solve problems. Great

explanation. Well done!

Miller Sanderson for your awesome work in addition and subtraction. Great fact
recall. Well done Mill!

Cheree Tregoning Lisa Handreck

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,

Term 2 Week 3 April 29t 2015

What’s On?
PLEASE NOTE:
1/2 T’s Library time has changed for the
remainder of the term. It will now be held on
MONDAY 10:15am-11am instead of Tuesday.

Thank you!
A massive thank you is in order to Alison

Cummins for covering all of our new take
home chapter books. 40+ books! Most
appreciated!

Book Fair:

The Book Fair is underway in the Library
this week. Thanks Mrs Ryan!

Spelling Tip

To reinforce what is being taught at school, when you
read with/to your child choose a repetitive and familiar
book or poem, and select a particular spelling pattern to

look for. For example, look for and list words with ea,

such as: bead, bread, dead, instead, great, read, treat, break

Mathematics in the
Discovery Centre

For the past two weeks, we have been focusing
on addition and subtraction. Practise addition
and subtraction facts to 20. Use language such as
counting on, counting back, doubles and near
doubles.

Kayte Barton

Monica Van Roy

lhandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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| *f:gngmtulatigns to our
Weekly Awards

Beau Cummins - for your effort and persistence with
your spelling words this week, Keep up the great work
Beau, your hard work is paying off!

Darby Pendergast- for your interest surrounding Anzac
Day. The resources and stories you have brought to the
classroom over the past two weeks has been a great
learning tool for your classmates. We are very thankful to
you and your family.

Jessica Freeman - for achieving 50 nights in your home
reader. Fantastic effort Jess, keep up the excellent work!

Bella Lonergan - for always treating everyone in our
class with respect and kindness. Your easy going nature
creates a comfortable and positive environment in 3/4C.
Well done Bel!

Mia Kennedy — for putting extra effort in at home to
improve your learning. Well done Mia!

Jeremy Baer — for your fantastic reading efforts at
home. Well done Jeremy!

Chloe Burgess- for always being a reliable and
respectful learner. You are a great leader for our learning
space. Great job Chloe!

Ava Vodusek — for your fabulous reading this week and
for all your effort towards your learning. Keep it up Aval

Phoebe Jarrod — for your wonderful design of your ‘Too
Munch Meal'. You showed a great understanding of how
advertising persuades us.

Torah Duffy — for your wonderful design of your “Too
Munch Meal'. You showed a great understanding of how
advertising persuades us.

Maureen McLarty ' & Nikki Connell

Mel Whiteley Caitlin O’'Dwyer

Wednesday April 29% All our students in Y
3-6 attended a musical in Wangaratta put or
by Galen College called ‘Grease’ today.

What a fabulous performance it was!

Friday May 15t — Companion Mass @12pm at the church. All
companions can you please be there by 11.50am. Thanks for
your continued support- we are on the home stretch now an
the students are doing very well being prepared for their

special celebration.

Book Fair — this week we have a fabulous range of books on
sale in the Library. It is open everyday after or before school
for sales if you would like to pop in and buy a ‘good fit’ boo

for your child. All money raised goes back into the school.

NAPLAN- is coming up in Week 5. It is a national
assessment, and all students in Year 3 are expected to
participate. If you have any questions or queries regarding

NAPLAN, please see your child’s classroom teacher.

ART SUPPLIES - In urgent need of buttons (any size, shape
or colour) and containers (the size of margarine or large
yogurt containers) for an art activity. If you have any please

bring them into our learning space.

JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL- Any Year 3/4 students
interested in being on the Junior School Council are asked to
prepare a two minute speech at home to show case in front ¢

their classroom by Wednesday the 6t of.
_— P P

TV N o

Patrice Goldman

Kirby Hillier é

mmclarty@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Leadership Centre News

Class Awards

Thomas Gorman (5B): for challenging yourself in maths and
attempting more difficult multiplication problems. Well done
Gormo!

Olivia Ford (5B): for working efficiently and completing all of
your literacy tasks this week.

Mackaylee Cusick (6L): for your quiet, conscientious
approach to your work -asking questions, working
independently and trying hard to complete all class activities.
Oscar Willis (6L): for showing interest and enjoyment in your
learning — asking questions, working hard to complete class
activities and striving to do your best.

Tyson Dennison (50)- such a fantastic week! You have
shown the true ANZAC spirit of hard work and
determination. Keep up the great work Tys. Well done.
Brooke Knight (50)- All the little extra things you do. Your
initiative and willingness to help others is wonderful. You are
becoming a great leader in our space Brooke. Well done.
Gaby Dowling (6C): for your willingness to keep persisting
and improving in areas of your schooling. You have a
fantastic work ethic. Well done.

Ned Connell (6C)- for your fantastic efforts and willingness
to improve in areas of your Maths. Keep asking questions and
improving. Well done.

Coming Up....

* Thursday 30% April- Football state trials (Wangaratta)
* Monday 4" May- A3 performance workshop

ANZAC displays in
Year5 & 6
Learning Spaces

ANZAC day
Thank you to the large number of Leadership children

who attended the various marches in both Yarrawonga

and Mulwala on Saturday.

Grease Musical
Today the Leadership children attended the 2015Galen
College production “Grease.” All the children enjoyed
this impressive performance and we thank the drama

students from Galen College for inviting us along.

State Trials
Congratulations to all of the Leadership Centre children
who tried out for the Basketball, Soccer, Netball and
Football trials over the past week in Wangaratta. The
following children have made it through to the next level
of State Team Trials:
Basketball- Zac Banch
Soccer- Harrison Clarke
Netball- Tess McNamara, Macey Hicks and Georgia
Kennedy.

The boys football trials will be held tomorrow, Thursday
30, We wish the following students the best of luck.
Football- Zac Banch, Kaemon Ellerton, Ben Woodburn,
Ned Pendargast and Oscar Willis.

Daniel Boulton.Meg O’Sullivan .Dean Carroll .Lyrme Lawless .

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Term 2 Week 3
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Jenny on 57443838.

CRAFT GROUP
On Wednesday 6th May, the Craft group will be holding their annual Mother’s Day Stall for the children to
purchase gifts for their Mums & other important women in their lives. Children can purchase gifts valued
between $1 and $5. For children who forget their money on the day an IOU will be given to the value of $3.

Any person who can help on that morning between 9.30 — 11.00am and/or 11.30am — 1.00pm please contact

—~
25 P

DAD’S =
NIGHT &

Friday 8th May
Tom

A fun night for Dads, Pops,
uncles, etc including:
-Football on the big screen -
Collingwood vs Geelong
-Raffles for Meat Trays, Footy
Margins, First Goal Scorer and
much more.

N\

More information to come in the next
few weeks.

Held in the Mercy Centre at Sacred Heart Primary School.

M@neyMinded
financial skills for the future:

10.30am -1.00pm Mondays 11*; 18" & 25" May
Venue: Yarrawonga Neighbourhood House
Morning Tea, Coffee and Tea provided

Each Participant will receive a $50.00 Coles/Myer voucher upon
completion of the 3 workshops course.

Money Minded workshops run in 3 week blocks. The 8 topics in the workshops are:
Budgeting, Getting Started, Saving

Understanding Paperwork, Credit Providers, Dealing with Debt,

Planning for the Future, Superannuation.

METER

PROGRAM

BUILDING EMOTIONAL INTELLIGENCE

Parent Well with the Mood Meter Program -
Building Emotional Intelligence

Jein Michael Grose for our 4-week online parenting course
Parent Well with the Mood Meter Program

Help your kids learn to manage thelr emotions, improve their mental health and be happler.

Parent Well with the Mood Meter Program Is the first in @ series of online courses to teach
you how to develop emotional intelligence in your kids:

* Moed Meter is a practical tool developed by the research team at Yale Center for
Emotional Inteliigence

Gives parents and kids a common language to talk about feelings

Empower kids to recognise and then respond to how they feel

Teach kids self-awareness and put them in contrel of their emetions

The Meod Meter (s great for kids that are visual learners, particularly boys
Suitable for all age groups

The 4-week Parent Well with the Mood Meter Program starts on 3 May.

Join now for $57 to take advantage FREE access to Parentingideas Club before the course
starts on 3 May.

Or why not join Parentingideas Club for $179 annual membership and get access to
Parent Well with the Mood Meter Program plus the CLUB plus other courses planned
during the next 12 months.

Find out more at http:/ /www.parentingideasclub.com.au/Mood-meter-course

Or contact the Parentingideas team 03 59831798
office@parentingideas.com.au

To register, please contact Janette Bussell
email: jbussell@rhnl.org.au

Phone: Rural Housing 03-5722 8000 and leave your name,
address & phone number

Mother’s Day Breakfast
The ladies from St Vinnie’s would like to extend an

invitation to Mums to join us at Breakfast Club, Friday 8

May 7.30 to 8.30am. Pop in prior to work and have a
bowl of breaky and a cuppa.

Any volunteers wishing to assist please call Rachelle
Verlin on 0417 805 436.

Term 2 Week 3
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CYCLONE SUPPORT

Sacred Heart School in Port Vila, Vanuatu, offer a breakfast and lunch program for their students similar to our

own breakfast program here at school. During the recent cyclone their gardens were decimated and they are
struggling to run their program until the gardens regrow. Mr. Price will be visiting the school in the July break
and he would like to take a donation from our school to support them.

We are running a raffle, the prize is four reserved seats to an AFL home and away game of the winners choice
(including "blockbusters" if enough notice is given) at either the MCG or Docklands Stadium. The tickets are
donated through AFLNT. There are 100 tickets for sale at $5 each and the raffle will be drawn as soon as they are
all sold. If you would like a ticket please see Mr. Price, before he sees you, or send $5 to school.

Thanks. Mr. Price.

ANZAC DAY

Term 2 Week 3 April 29 2015 Page 11




2015 Footy Tipping Competition
Rank Score
1st 24 CONNELL, OLLIE
1st 24 HENRY &, PETE
1st 24 JUDD, FAMILY
1st 24 LAFFAN, FAMILY
1st 24 MINK, & MASON
6th 23 ALJ
6th 23 LOUGHLAN, MITCHELL
6th 23 WATSON, XAVIER
6th 23 WHITE, MACKA
10th 22 6L, HODGEY
10th 22 CONNELL, KENDALL
10th 22 COPE, BOYS
10th 22 CUMMINS, COLLEEN
10th 22 HERROD, DANIEL
10th 22 V.M, MARCUS
16th 21 CUMMINS, BILLY
16th 21 F, HUNTER
16th 21 FORD, JEANIE
16th 21 GOLDMAN, MITCH
16th 21 JAQUES, Matiida&Archi¢
16th 21 McINNESS, GIRLS
16th 21 NANA, JACK
16th 21 O'BRIEN, DANIEL
16th 21 WILLIS, OSCAR
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53rd 17 WOODBURN, WiLL
60th 16 BROWN, TIM 3
80th 18 CASSAR, BRIDGE 4
80th 16 LONERGAN, HUNTER 1
80th 16 POPPY, MARK 1
84th 15 BANCH, ZAC 3
85th 14, ANNA 1
65th 14 RIDLEY, FAMILY 3
85th 14 WHITE, ALANA 3
88th 13 RHODES, TORI 3
Trdat rrivee- TSIy
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20 6C, JUDDY

20 BOURKE, JUSTIN

20 CONNELL, EDWARD
20 DUFFY, FAMILY

20 ISAAC, DALE

20 KENNEDY, TOM

20 LONERGAN, CCOPER
20 MULQUINEY, STELLA
20 THE, BAKKUM'S

20 WHITE, FLETCHER

19 B, ETHAN
19 CASSAR, BRIDGE
19 CHARLOTTE, & POP
19 KENNEDY, BEN
19 LOCKY, GIRLS

19 McINNESS, BOYS
19 McLARTY, ABBI
19 MOTT, ANDREW
19 MYERS, FAMILY
19 TRUE, FAMILY

19 WATSON, OLLIE

18 BUERCKNER, EMILY
18 CARROLL, POP

18 HARGREAVES, CHARL
18 HOLGATE, MAX

18 LONERGAN, TERRY
18 WOODBURN, BEN

18 WOODBURN, EBONY

17 CUMMINS, FRAZER
17 KEENAN, HEATHER
17 LOOBY, HUNTER

17 NIXON, JACQUI & ADE
17 PHILLIPS, LUKE

17 STEVENS, MICK

Prize
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Tipper Ladder for Round 4

DoOoNO; oMo ®© w

_—LawwaaAaN H=SWOAON AU HAIELOLAELOWOS DLUNDDOLWOWW AWLOIMUWAEWS MaDOWhHW L e e o000

o NOose N N hA ONONOOWOD DN AN AbONODOIODONOD NOOONOPOIND ONAMANNNODOIO NDAEANOO

28/04/2015 1:44 PM

4 5§ 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23




